                                                                                       2 April 2018

Dear 5th Grade Parent,
It’s hard to believe that, at this time next year, we will be getting ready to wrap up your child’s Setauket years! (We can relate! Both of us will be “moving up” our last Setauket kids!) 
6th Grade is a memorable, milestone year!  In addition to all the classroom fun and field trips, there are several wonderful PTA-run events and traditions…from dances to picnics to yearbook and more!
At this time, we will begin forming the group of parents who will help make all that great stuff happen. There are plenty of opportunities and ways to help… whether you can make decorations at home, chaperone a dance, take pictures – there’s a perfect way to add your special touch to your child’s 6th grade year.
Please check the appropriate boxes below and return this form by May 1, 2018 to “PTA Presidents” in the Main Office.  The Executive Board will be nominating the 6th Grade Co-Chairs (2-4 people) prior to the final PTA meeting on 5/17/18. Please don’t hesitate to call if we can answer any questions! 
-Andrea Fiorella (631-413-2082) & Sue Rosenzweig (516-429-0620), PTA Co-Presidents


6th Grade Committee 2018-19

____ I would like to help with the Monster Bash
____I would like to help make the Homecoming banner
____I would like to help with the fundraiser
____I would like to help create the float for the Electric Lights Parade
____ I would like to help with the Winter Social
____I would like to help with the End of Year Picnic
____I would like to help with the Yearbook
____I would like to be considered as a 6th Grade Committee Co-Chair

Name___________________________________________
Child’s Name______________________________________
Email Address_____________________________________
Cell_____________________________________________
Notes________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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